Dear Residents,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the community's
outdoor spaces, we would like to gather your preferences regarding landscaping options.

Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following:

Preferred plant types (e.g., flowers, shrubs, trees)
Desired features (e.g., walking paths, benches, fountains)
Maintenance considerations

Any other suggestions or ideas

Your feedback is invaluable and will help us create a beautiful environment that reflects the
wishes of our community.

Kindly submit your responses by [insert deadline date]. You can reply to this email or drop off a
written response at the community office.

Thank you for your participation!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Community Name]

[Contact Information]



